
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  10/1/2018 
Start time:   7:04 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 
Present:   13 members, 0 guests 
 
 
● The minutes from the previous meeting located on the club’s website, were accepted 

as posted. 
● Field Reports:  

○ Wallkill: The field is now closed for the winter season.  The porta potty 
company has been notified, and they will be coming out to clean it out and 
close it for the winter. 

○ Redwing: The field is in good shape.  There is no new news on the 
obstical course. 

● Fred DiMaria reported on the club treasury status.  Fred also reported on the Jamboree 
numbers. 

● Peter Jagich again thanked Warren Batson for running the Jamboree this year as CD. 
The event went well with a lot of positive feedback from the pilots and club staff. 

● Peter reminded members that if the club decides to put on the event for 2019, that we 
will need someone to help with the CD duties.  Warren offered to be CD again but 
with the assistance of someone to do the legwork and planning. 

● Peter noted that we are still in need of someone for the position of Vice President for 
next year. 

● Lloyd Quick recommended that the Board look into changing the Bylaws on the 
required number of members present at a meeting to meet a quorum level. 

 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:32 PM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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